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August 24th, 2017 

Redding Trail Alliance 
The Redding Trail Alliance is a 501(c)3 non-profit corporation 
based in Redding that was founded in 2016. Nathan 
Knudsen was born and raised in the Redding area, loves the 
outdoors, and has been an avid mountain biker since 1999.  
In 2016 he and a number of other like-minded enthusiasts 
set out to improve the available biking trails around Redding.  

The mission of the Redding Trail Alliance is to, “create high 
quality trail experiences by advocating for, building, and 
maintaining trails which are progressive, diverse, and 
promote community.” 

Since their inception as a 501c3 nonprofit in October of 2016 they have 
accomplished many remarkable tasks including:  . 

 Established a Memorandum of Understanding with the local BLM field office to 
continue working together on the maintenance of the existing trail system and 
development of future trails.  

 Promotion of community trail usage through sponsoring the following events:  
 Occupy Shasta Checkpoint Race 
 Redding Mayor’s Mountain Bike Challenge 

 Spent over 1,000 volunteer hours on trail building and maintenance on projects 
such as the Wintu Road to Flow Trail Conversion, and the French Fry Trail 58.  

 Spent over $35,000 on trail building, maintenance, and promotion. 

 Their future projects include: 

 Redding Bike Park 
 Salt Creek Bridge & Trail Reroute 
 West Side to Swasey  Connection 
 Caldwell Junior Bike Park 

 

The Caldwell Junior Bike Park is scheduled 
for completion this Fall!  The project will 
include an Asphalt Tot Pump Track, a 

 

 

 

 

Express Editor and Production, Jennifer Finnegan    
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President Richard’s Recognitions 

Calendar 

August 31 CSU Chico 

September 7 New City Manager for the City of Redding  

September 14 District Governor 

September 21 Rotary Coalition Partners on Rainwater Harvesting in Tanzania 

September 28 Reptile Show 

President Malotky started out the recognitions by giving $100 to the 
club for sharing the story of his archery experience outside Susanville 
with the club.  
 
Toby Preston gave $100 to the club for meeting Tony Robbins and for 
learning three words: Scrub, Grow, or Die. 
   
Kristi Davis gave $100 toward her Paul Harris for being a new TV star, sharing eye 
safety information before the solar eclipse.  
 
Rudy Balma gave $100 toward his Shan for celebrating his 67 year Anniversary with 
his wife Margaret.  
 
Jean King gave $100 to the club for her recent appointment by Governor Brown to the 
Domestic Violence Advisory Council.  

 
Finally, Kristy Lanham gave $100 to the club for attending the Country Music Festival for four days. 
She coined it the “Country Woodstock” in Eugene, Oregon.  
 
Thank you all for your recognitions! 

This Week’s Meeting 
This meeting was brought to you by Team 1 captained by Gary Burks, Ed Rullman, and  
Pat Corey.  Pat Corey thanked today’s greeters and introduced visiting Rotarians and 
guests.  The pledge was lead by Ed Rullman; the invocation was given by Mike 
Mangas; the Sergeant-at-arms were Michael Dacquisto and Peggy O'Lea. Marjeanne 
Stone graced us with her piano playing before the meeting. Judy Salter asked Rotarians to step up 
this year and become Reading Rotarians, and Kristi Davis announced there were 178 people at the 
recent WaterWorks event.  

Jump Line, and Skills Loop. The park is intended to have 
something for people of all ages and skill sets.  

Thank you Nathan for the great presentation, and 
Redding Trail Alliance for the amazing projects to make 
our city even more beautiful than before! 

 

(Continued from page 1) 

Toby and Tony Kristi’s Moment 

Congrats Jean! 
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Please Attend Rotary District 5160’s Training 9/9/17 
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Please Support our Advertisers 

Las Tres Amigas, Kathy Anderson, Jeanne Jelke, and Amelia Ward, took a trip 
to visit the  Columbia Rotary Club in Kennewick, Washington and our twin 
Rotary club Chilliwack in Canada. They were joined by Tiger and Suzie 
Michaels in Canada.  

 
The ladies  shared some images of their trip with the club 
and brought back a gift for President Richard:  An arrow 
headband (image left).  Thanks for sharing the Rotary love, 
ladies! 

Rotarians at Kennewick 

 Las Tres Amigas visit Canada & Washington 

Rotarians at Chilliwack President Richard’s Gift 

Red Badge for Rob Adams 
We are proud to welcome Rob Adams into the Rotary Club of Redding as our 
newest member!  Rob is the new Superintendent at the Redding School District.  
Sponsored by Betty Harrison-Smith and Rick Fauss,  
 
Rob was pleased to be recognized by the club and looks forward to the fun days 
ahead providing Service Above Self.  (What a good sport he is, rocking that 
tiara!) 

Welcome Rob Adams! 

mailto:nolan.hawkins@plumasbank.com
mailto:liesl.schmidt@usbank.com
mailto:jason.waybright@lpl.com
http://www.scottvalleybank.com/
http://crowncamerashop.com/
http://www.weaver-lumber.com/
http://www.upstatehearing.com/
http://www.apex.com/
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http://www.blackbeardiner.com/
mailto:dkehoe@co.shasta.ca.us
http://www.morganstanleyfa.com/rick.hill/
mailto:cfisher@bankcornerstone.com
mailto:Jeff@jeffavery.net
mailto:jrobinson@seniorhelpers.com
http://www.davisod.com/
mailto:teresa_adams00@yahoo.com
http://www.summitmedicalanddentalarts.com/
mailto:jason.k.parker@morganstanley.com
mailto:gdunbar@sdsengineering.com
mailto:mbjohannessen@gmail.com
mailto:INFO@SHASTASMILES.COM
http://www.larawellsosborn.com/
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Julie Gussenhoven, 
O.D. 

 

See our website HERE 

 

 

Foothill Distributing 

Gary Burks 

 243-3932 

Email click here 

 Pat & Bernice Corey  

 McHale Sign Co.  

 223-2030 

 

Ed Rullman 

Entertainment – Lunch – Dinner 

221-2335 Web Site click here 

 

   

   

   

http://www.drgussenhoven.com/
mailto:Gary.burks@foothilldistributing.com
http://www.crgibbs.com/
mailto:jcunningham@coxrec.com
http://www.mchalesign.com/
http://www.wellcaremd.com/
http://www.adeccousa.com/
mailto:s91616@awwwsome.com
mailto:jprcecpa@charter.ent
http://www.iwins.com/
http://www.empirerecoverycenter.org/home.html
mailto:tom@semarcinc.com
mailto:cwryan@rvsmx.com
http://www.bloodsource.org/
http://www.tigerjoe.com/

